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OMEGA SCHOOL CANDIDATE CLASS 
PRAYER REQUEST  
Dear Brethren, 
We salute you all in the name of the 
Almighty God.  Each academic year at 
Omega School has three terms (Term I, II, 
and III). In each term children are given 
lessons:  beginning of term tests, mid-
term tests, and end of term examinations. 
I am very happy to share with you that on 
8/24, our school received their Term II 
assessment academic reports, then broke 
for Holiday.  Term III, 2018 begins on 9/17. 
We are very grateful for all your kind 
support and love which is shared with us 
annually. Teachers do concentrate much 
on class lessons to make children 

understand and gain the skill to do 
examinations confidently. 
It is our humble request for you to 
specifically pray for our candidate class, 
Primary Seven (grade 7).  At a time like 
this nationwide, Ugandan pupils in Primary 
Seven are doing their final touches, 
wholeheartedly improving their work with a 
deep desire to gain excellent grades in 
their final examinations. On 11/1/18, two 
day, “Primary Leaving Examinations” will 
kick start. The measure of hard work is 
revealed in the bet ter academic 
performance of this candidate class. We 
therefore do our best to prepare  with 

several assessment tests and good meals 
in order that these children will represent 
our school academically well nationwide.  
In late October, we will be dedicating our 
youngsters to the Almighty God to do the 
finishing on them, to prepare them for a 
better future. Much is expected on this 
day. We invite anointed men of God to 
lead the school in prayers and we also 
organize a farewell feast for our 
candidates. This ceremony is our energy 
giving ceremony because we believe God 
helps us all awesomely to finish each 
academic year with children who have 
passed to another level with colorful 
grades. And we put all our trust in God 
through prayers.             (continues below) 

We have witnessed your working prayers. We have had a significant increase this year 
having (28) children in total, (16) boys and (14) girls. It is our humble request that you 
continuously keep praying for Omega School to excel academically. On 11/19, all other 
classes will be beginning their end of year Examinations and Academic year 2018 will 
end on 10/7. Then, Children will all be getting ready for their Christmas Festivals. This 
year 2018, we have also witnessed a jolly young man from U.S.A who also introduced 
omega children to guitar training. The guitar musical instruments and the skill is now 
prevailing at Omega School. Your love for Omega School humbles us all. All your effort 
and love makes us go extra miles in Ministry and Jesus’ name is glorified. God bless you 
all. Yours in Him,         ….   PASTOR FRED TUMWEBAZE

mailto:ken@rescueafricanchildren.org
mailto:ken@rescueafricanchildren.org
mailto:fred@rescueafricanchildren.org
mailto:fred@rescueafricanchildren.org

